
 
 
In an effort to make pick up and drop off as smooth as possible, we are asking for the following process to be followed: 

1.​ Please follow the traffic flow designated on the map.   
2.​ Remain in your vehicle.  We will have friendly faces ready to welcome your child and assist them in and out of your vehicle. 
3.​ There will be available parking in the back of the lot if you are needing to park and come into the school. 
4.​ We know that there may be a time that the drive in from Highway 104 is full; we are asking that you do not block our 

driveway as buses need to enter the lot. 
After School: 

1.​ The above still applies. 
2.​ Students will wait in the building and staff will radio inside when you arrive.  This will allow students a safe and organized 

waiting area.  Name plates will be sent home for you to display in the PASSENGER SIDE WINDOW so we can easily call for 
your student.  If you don’t have a name plate, we will just ask you for your child’s name. 

 
Doors Open:  8:15 a.m.  for breakfast and 8:30 for general arrival                  ​ ​ Dismissal:  3:10 p.m. 
School begins:  8:55 a.m.  (students arriving after 8:55 are considered tardy and must be brought into the office by a parent) 


